
 I am requesting my representatives to SUPPORT HB 73. Medical professionals including physicians 
and nurses are under attack and even having their professional licenses suspended for questioning & 
educating patients and the public on the inherent risks associated with vaccines & medications. 

The public & patients seeking medical counsel cannot fully exercise informed consent if healthcare 
providers and professionals are prevented from educating their patients and other consumers of 
healthcare. Vaccines are not blindly safe. They have inherent risks and often riddled with side effects 
both short term and long term. 

I am a RN. I have been harmed by vaccines. 

Regards,
Alisa Smith, RN


